
The Newton Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC) is a community of
parents and caregivers of students in accessible ("special") ed who share information and
resources, raise questions to NPS and School Committee leadership, and advise decision-

makers on policy and practice for disabled students or those with IEPs or 504 Plans. 

Are you a parent/caregiver of a differently-
abled or neurodivergent NPS student?




Join the Newton SEPAC!

How can you get involved?

We hope to connect with you soon! 

For questions, email us at info@NewtonSEPAC.org 

Who are we?

Join our Listserv: 



Follow us on Facebook: 



Attend a Meeting: 

Tuesday,  August 9,  2022
Tuesday,  September 13,  2022

Thursday,  October 13,  2022
Thursday,  November 10,  2022
Tuesday,  December 13,  2022

Tuesday,  January 17,  2023
Thursday,  February 16,  2023

Tuesday,  March 14,  2023
Thursday,  Apri l  13,  2023

Tuesday,  May 16,  2023
Thursday,  June 15,  2023

Mark Your

Calendars!

Bookmark for
Agendas: 

https://newtonpac.org/
meetings/

2022-23 Open Board Meetings
All Virtual, 7:30-9:00pm

https://groups.google.com/g/newton-sepac
https://www.facebook.com/groups/newtonsepac
http://us02web.zoom.us/j/84612646206?
pwd=eStpMElVd0ZPNFBXRkNxRmFXY3NVZz09

(Passcode: 418955)

https://newtonpac.org/meetings/
https://groups.google.com/g/newton-sepac
https://www.facebook.com/groups/newtonsepac
http://us02web.zoom.us/j/84612646206?pwd=eStpMElVd0ZPNFBXRkNxRmFXY3NVZz09
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